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MEMORANDUM REGARDING CONDITIONS OF APPROVAL 

SHORELINE SPECIAL USE PERMIT SPL 18-0140

To: Mr. Andrew Reeves, City of Shoreline Hearing Examiner
From: Sound Transit Staff
Date:  May 6, 2019

The purpose of this Memorandum is to respond to recent City filings regarding the conditions of 
approval for the above-referenced Special Use Permit (“SUP”) application.  The Examiner 
requested these filings during the April 24, 2019 hearing for the SUP, in order to confirm the 
conditions approval that have been agreed to by the City and Sound Transit. 

Sound Transit staff have reviewed the conditions of approval separately filed with the Examiner 
under Exhibit 64, which includes an updated and restated set of conditions for the Project; and 
under Exhibit 66, which is a memorandum from the City Attorney proposing revised language 
for Condition M.1.  Sound Transit staff agree with the conditions of approval as set forth in these 
documents.  Accordingly, Sound Transit requests that the Examiner approve the SUP subject to 
(1) Condition M.1 as stated in Exhibit 66, and (2) the remaining conditions of approval as stated 
in Exhibit 64. 


